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I am vehemently opposed to HB2025. This bill is nothing more than an excuse to 

waste more monies from taxpayers without results. Especially when more than 

enough was available to provide the services to the citizens of Oregon but was 

wasted by mismanagement by the current legislature and those over the last 20 or 

more years. The real need here is clear and open review of where and why the state 

funds of Oregon are spent.  This is not done so the people of this state have easy , 

clear access to where and how these taxes are used. This bill will only supply more 

hardship for citizens of this state and those who visit and will actually cause the loss 

of income to most Oregonians and will raise expenses , putting them in an even 

further deficit with their funds. Be responsible to your constituents and DO NOT pass 

this bill , it's bad for Oregonians and bad for the state. 


